
    

7 December 2018 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you to the Buds for Assembly today. I hope you have enjoyed the series of 

Parent Assemblies we have held this term.  

We had a lovely Christmas lunch this week as well as a fantastic performance of the 

Mousehole Cat - thankyou to the Friends of Chacewater for organising this. The 

Christmas celebrations continue next week. On Friday we are holding our Santa 

breakfast which children will have signed up to. Due to the amazing number of children 

who are coming ,we will be holding these in the KS 2 classrooms. Children should arrive 

at school for 7:45am and go to their classrooms as usual. The wonderful friends and 

staff will serve breakfast and then children will have a visit from Santa. Some families 

are bringing younger siblings who are not at school. These parents are more than 

welcome to stay, but for all other children, we ask you just to drop off, because of the 

overwhelming numbers who have signed up to take part. We are struggling to fit 

everyone in. As ever, thank you for your support to these events.  

Next Friday afternoon we are holding our Christmas Fayre. Children can be collected 

from 2pm. Please come around the back of school (through the staff car park) and 

collect from the playground. Any children not collected at 2pm can then be signed out 

from Mrs. Law’s classroom (the Mighty Oaks.) We hope you have a wonderful time 

seeing all the stalls and fun things in school. 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Mr Gould                                                                                                                

 

After school clubs – a reminder these have all now finished for the term.  

Lunchtime – today the children and I have had a great talk about lunchtimes. We 

discussed how important it is to follow the golden rules at all times. We also discussed 

how we could reduce the amount of food that is going on the floor. 



Dance Event – next Thursday our Year 5 take part in a dance performance at 

Falmouth University. This annual event usually takes place in the hall for Cornwall but 

this year it has moved. We wish them lots of luck.  

 
 

Menu Change - Fish & chips will be served on the last day of term, Thursday 20th 

December. 

 

 

  BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – RED OAKS  

Reacher Award Winners for Last Week 

 

 
Jack,Jake,Seedlings,Bobbie-Jo,Isla,Ella,Luc,Thomas,Kitto,Erin & Pippa. 

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2018/19 

14 December Breakfast with Santa 7:30am 

14 December Christmas Fair  2 - 4:30pm 

17–19 December  Reception, Year 1 and 2 Nativities  

19 December  Carol Service KS 2 St Pauls Church- 6pm  

20 December Break up for Christmas holidays – Christmas jumper day.  

7 January  Back to school  

25 January Cake Sale Yr 3  - 3:15pm 

15 February Cake Sale Yr 2  - 3:15pm 

18-22 February Half term  

7 March  World Book Day  - dress up theme 

15 March Cake Sale Yr 1  - 3:15pm 

5 April Cake Sale - Acorns  - 3:15pm 

8- 22 April  Easter holidays  

23 April Back to school  

13 – 17 May  Year 6 SATS week all in school  

27 - 31 May Half term  

21 June  Summer Fair - 2- 4:30pm 

26 June  Sports Day  

Tues 23 July End of term – Break up for Summer 

  

 


